​(INSERT LOGO)
(INSERT DATE)
Dear (INSERT NAME),

On behalf of the staff at (INSERT CHURCH NAME), I wanted to thank you for your recent financial contribution.  

We started this church in (INSERT YEAR)  to reach out to the thousands of people in and around (INSERT LOCATION) who do not go to church anywhere.  We are seeing lives changed, marriages strengthened, and children learn to love Jesus.  

We strive to be good stewards and take financial accountability seriously.  Here are some of the things we do to make sure the finances are handled with integrity.

· Our board of directors approves all salaries as well as the annual budget.

· Accounts payable and receivable are outsourced to The Change Group, a third-party company who ensures the finances are handled appropriately.  

· At the end of each year, we compile an annual report, which is available to the public on our website. 

If it’s convenient for you, I’d like to encourage you to check out the online giving options.  It’s safe, secure and completely manageable.  You can visit (INSERT WEB ADDRESS) to learn more about that feature.

Thank you for supporting the mission and vision of this church.  Because of your generosity, we will be able to reach out to people far from God and lead them to Jesus.  You play a huge part in that process.

If you have any questions about the church in general, or the finances in particular, you can always call our office at (INSERT PHONE NUMBER).  You can also email (INSERT EMAIL).  Thank you again for your generous contribution.

Blessings,

(INSERT NAME)
Lead Pastor
